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I hope you all enjoyed the Jubilee long 

weekend. It has been another busy week 

here at Chisenhale. Many of the children 

have been completing assessments and the 

teachers have been busy writing the 

children’s annual reports. Year 1 have been 

doing their phonics screening, while Year 4 

have been busy with their multiplication 

check. It has been lovely to welcome Pippa 

and Miranda back from their maternity leave 

and they have enjoyed spending time with 

Sprout class. Today we have had 20 

volunteers in school from Lockton Companies 

(an insurance brokerage firm) – they have 

done some amazing work, alongside Cassie, 

Alex and Ruth, in helping to develop our 

garden. 

I look forward to seeing many of you 

for the curry and quiz night next Friday – 

you still have  

until Monday to  

buy your tickets! 

 

Gemma Anidi 

Headteacher 
 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

 

Sprouts – Rayyan and Erin 

Broccoli – Ayra and Jake 

Curly Kale – Sumeya and Luca 

Beetroot – Louie and Angel 

Basil – Kason and Aadam 

Thyme – Nafisa and Jack 

Mint – Aneesa and Seanan 

Lavender – Luna and Evie 

Cherry – Sienna and Sumayyah 

Rowan – Doyin and Ismaeel 

Willow – Albie and Reggie 

Oak – Freddie and Harry W 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 17th June from 8pm. Quiz and Curry Night is back! Come and test your brains and enjoy a veggie curry and a 

drink with other parents. Tickets available from the office or the PTA now – please buy before Monday so we can plan. 

School photos will be on Monday 20th June. Class photos for Reception and Year 6 and individual photos for everyone.  

Keep the date: our Summer fair will be on Saturday 2nd July from 11am-2pm. 

SPORTS DAYS: Early Years and KS1, Wednesday 6th July from 9.30am, KS2 Thursday 7th July from 9.30am 

 

Important dates for Year 6: Monday 1st July - Transition day for Year 6s going to Tower Hamlets secondary schools. 

Thursday 14th July - Year 6 Disco 4pm-5:45pm. 

Thursday 21st July - Shrek performance 6pm. 

Friday 22nd July - Year 6 leavers' assembly 9:05am. 

 

 

We now have a free legal, welfare and debt advice 
service running on Tuesday mornings. Help with benefits, 
utility bill debts, council tax etc. To make an appointment 

email rcrossan.211@lgflmail.org  

For any parents who can sew, have access to a 
sewing machine and would like to be involved in 
making costumes for the Year 6 production of Shrek 
please contact Emily Bunton at 
teachers@chisenhale.towerhamlets.sch.uk    
We are also looking for some lighting for the show, if 
anyone knows where we could borrow some theatre 
lights from please get in touch with us. 
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